
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Brian Allee [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl Pl ENTS/CN =9152E BA158D 144C98509CB46BESC20E4-BRIAN ALLEE] 

12/31/2018 8:39:47 PM 
gmcpeake@cityofinglewood.org 

fljackson@cityofinglewood.org; Christina Erwin [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Addie Farrell 

[/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Addie Farrel; Brian Boxer 

[/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519c29-Brian Boxer] 

RE: IBEC Request for Information from Inglewood PD 

IBEC Request for lnformation_lnglewood PD_ll.26.18.docx 

Good afternoon Gloria. I am following up with you regarding my request for information below. Will you be able to 
assist me with gathering the information on the attached letter"? I also left you a voicernall today. Thank you. 

Brian J. Allee 
Managing Associate 
ESA I Environrnental Science Associates 

From: Brian Allee 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 12:13 PM 
To: gmcpeake@cityofinglewood.org 

Cc: fljackson@cityofinglewood.org; Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; 
Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com> 
Subject: IBEC Request for Information from Inglewood PD 

Good afternoon Gloria. 

In coordination with the City of Inglewood Planning Division, ESA is preparing an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for 
the proposed Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center (IBEC) project pursuant to the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA). ESA is seeking additional clarification/information regarding police protection services and facilities 
for the IBEC project. Please find the attached information request letter. Please feel free to call me to discuss our 
information needs and/or any questions regarding the IBEC project. An emailed response to this information request 
would be ideal. If possible, we are hoping to receive a response by Wednesday, January 2nd. I appreciate your time and 

assistance with this effort. Happy Holidays. 

Brian J. Allee 
Managing Associate 
ESA I Environmental Science Associates 


